

Contra Costa County Office of Education

77 Santa Barbara Road, Pleasant Hill, CA 94523 • (925) 942-3388 Lynn Mackey, Superintendent of Schools

May 2, 2019

Family Human Services Committee Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors 651 Pine Street, Suite 107 Martinez, CA 94553

Subject: Renewal Appointment of LPC Members

Dear County Board of Supervisors:

I have reviewed the memorandum and member applications submitted by the Contra Costa Local Planning and Advisory Council for Early Care and Education (LPC). I recommend approval to renew Brenda Brown to Child Care Provider 2 Central/South County and Crystal McClendon-Gourdine to Community Representative 1 – West County.

Both applicants possess relevant experience and knowledge about the early care and education system and understand the diverse needs of children and families through their work experience in the community and their own experiences as parents.

I approve the recommendation submitted by the LPC to renew their membership.

Thank you,

Lynn Mackey

Superintendent of Schools

Contra Costa County

cc: Susar

Susan K. Jeong, LPC Coordinator

Deborah Penry, LPC Chair